
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anniversaries: Margaret (Madge) Bruton, Frances Kenneally, 

Mary O’Mahony (nee Kenneally), Mary (Polly) Dennehy, 

Kathleen Collins, Kitty McCreery, Nora Dalton, Penny Conroy,  

Newly Baptised: Caoimhe Emma Barry, Ellie Rose Dowd,  

                 Amirah Iola Sadiq. 

Congratulations and God’s Blessings on all the pupils of Christian 

Brothers National School who received their First Holy Communion 

yesterday. 

Our Annual Corpus Christi Procession will take place on Sunday June 

3rd. As this weekend coincides with the Cloyne pilgrimage to Lourdes a 

number of our usual helpers will not be available.  We are in URGENT 

need of new volunteers to help with the procession.  Please consider 

helping with this important event in our parish life, if you would like to 

help out drop your name and phone number into The Sacristy or Parish 

Office.  

As you may know, it has been proposed that The Adoration Chapel 

be made available to parents with infants during Masses on Sunday when 

the Blessed Sacrament is not present. Before finalising this we would like 

to have some idea of how many families would possibly use it at least 

occasionally. If you would like to have this facility available to you 

please contact the parish office by phone at 4636508 or email at 

midletonparishoffice@gmail.com 

 Holy Mass will be celebrated next Wednesday, May 13th at 7.30pm at 

The Grotto in Ballinacurra, following The Rosary at 7.15pm. Everybody 

is very welcome. 

Marymount Hospice Annual Flag Day is on June 8th. Volunteers are 

needed to help with the collection. Contact Robert on 086-3517767 

The Annual St. Pio Pilgrimage takes place on Sunday, 27th May 2018 

In Holycross . 1.30pm Public Recitation of The Rosary. 1.45pm Stations 

of The Cross.  2.30pm. Sacrament of The Sick.  3.00pm Concelebrated 

Mass. Chief celebrant Archbishop Kieran O’Reilly. 4.00pm Conclusion 

and Final Blessing. For further information contact Mimi @087-6328113 
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“Fr. John Keane, Spiritual Director for Eucharistic Adoration in our 

Diocese, will conduct a Eucharistic Holy Hour in Cloyne Church on 

Sunday 20th May at 8:00 pm. All welcome” 

 Midleton & District Active Retirement Association 

Mon. 14th May: Indoor Bowls in GAA Pavilion at 2.00 pm. 

Tue. 15th May: “45” in Edmond Rice Centre at 2.30 pm.  

Wed. 16th May: Swimming available in Midleton Park Hotel & Leisure 

Centre from 11.30 am. 

 


